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PURPOSE:  
City Council is asked to award an Agreement For Services contract for TLC Solutions Corporation/The Library 
Corporation for services to include the Library’s integrated library system (LS2) in amount of $209,890.00. 
 
BACKGROUND:   
This is a unique integrated library system service that is not biddable at the present time due to minimal vendors 
providing such services and TLC has been providing these services for the City over the past few years by way 
of Purchase Order. It is the intent moving forward to have such services under contract as supporting 
documentation for the issued purchase orders. This will be a 5-year contract that will include the Library’s 
inventory, circulation, & public access catalog system. 
 
BUDGET IMPACT:  
Funding is available in the Annual Budget. 
 
RECOMMENDATION / ACTION REQUESTED:  
The Library Department requests that City Council approve the Agreement For Services contract in the amount 
of $209,890.00. 






